
Welcome to the 2023-24 membership year.  
Registration opens June 1st. 

The WFSC Board wants to say, “Thank you” to all our members for making 
this such a great year and making a profit possible. As a result of that 

profit, we are NOT INCREASING our prices for the 2023-24 season! 

NEW THIS YEAR: 
Make sure you’re aware of WFSC’s NEW volunteer policy. WFSC is entirely volunteer run, 
we need help. Requirements and requests are in place based on your level of membership. We 
are offering varying levels of buy-out, but do encourage as much in-person involvement as 
possible. The policy is available on our website under ABOUT US -> Bylaws and Policies


There are Two New(ish) Non-Skating Categories. In an effort to ease registration confusion 
we’ve introduced the Edge Team/Costume Lead category. This category is reserved for those 
who will be assisting with costumes and are required to have a USFS membership for Safe 
Sport. The next is a revision of Friends of WFSC; these members will receive emails from the 
club listing events and other opportunities they can volunteer at or be involved in some way. 
They do not receive a USFS membership. 

REMINDERS: 
List your most often checked email when registering in Entryeeze, that email 
address will receive all club emails containing information about tests, competitions, meetings, 
volunteer opportunities, or fun activities set by the WFSC Board or Junior Board.


IF you change your email address at any point during the season, you must inform the 
WFSC Membership Chair, wfscmembers@gmail.com, so that changes can be made in our 
communication systems, such as Entryeeze or Constant Contact.

	 	 

	 	 	 The WFSC is not responsible for any emails or information not 	 	
	 	 	 received by members who fail to do this.


mailto:wfscmembers@gmail.com


REGISTRATION EXAMPLES: 
IF you’ve never registered with a club before: make sure to select, INTRODUCTORY!! 

IF you’re renewing your membership, or have been registered with a club before: 

A family with one skater: 	 will register as a Home membership under the skater’s name; 		
	 	 	 	 this can also cover the cost of a parent (but not register with 	 	
	 	 	 	 USFS unless they need to for WFSC or Edge purposes) 


A family with two skaters:	 the first skater will register for a Home membership under their 		
	 	 	 	 name. The second is a Subsequent membership, they will 	 	
	 	 	 	 register under their own name. A parent can still be covered 	 	
	 	 	 	 (see family with one above)

	 

	 ** Families with more skaters will proceed as above, adding as many subsequent 	 	
	 memberships as needed.

   


If you’ve volunteered to be an Edge Team/Costume Lead:  The skater(s) will register as 	 	
	 	 	 	 above, the “parent/guardian” will select this new category at no 	 	
	 	 	 	 cost


Families with one skater and a parent on a WFSC or Edge board: 

	 	 Proceed as a family with one skater, see above. The parent will register as 

a Board membership, you should have a credit in your account.


